

Coolangarras Barmah Kindergarten



41 Mokare Road Albany WA 6330 Telephone: 9841 6511 Fax: 9841 8563

October 31, 2019 Term 4, Week 3

Dear families (Moort)

Term four will pass very quickly. We need *enrolments NOW!!* Coolangarras Kindy needs to have at least 20 students enrolled in our program next year. If we do not enrol <u>20 children for 2020</u> then we will not be operating in 2021. Do you want the future generations to miss out on the same opportunities that you and your families had? Please tell all families that have a child turning 4 by 30th June, 2020 to *enrol NOW!*

Darcy and Alirah have had their turn as Kid of the Week. They both made their families proud.





Better Beginnings

Sam from Albany Public Library came to visit at Kindy and read a story to the children. She gave each child a free book. We hope you enjoy it with your child.



Things Happening

Transition_

On Thursday 7th and 14th November we will undertake transition to "Big School" for 2020. Those who will be attending Lockyer will go on the bus with Sherrona and Sue to spend an hour. The other children will visit Spencer Park Prep.

TAFE visit

Thursday, 21st November students from TAFE are visiting to spend time with the Coolangarras and do fun activities with them.

KindiLink

Coolangarras Barmah Baljamaar

We have a large enrolment in KindiLink with children aged birth to 3 years of age. We encourage as many families to attend as possible to join in with our fun activities. In 2020 KindiLink will be held for 6 hours a week, 3 hours each on a Monday and Friday morning.





Waabiny Time

Each week we have been watching Waabiny Time and learning some Noongar words. We have learnt some family names, some colours and numbers, animal names and action words. We will attach a list of these words so you can practice them at home with your children.

Albany Show - Friday 8th November

This is a pupil free day. Please visit the schools section to see some wonderful work from our children. On display are samples of some beautiful moort and koorda pictures that our Kindy kids made, as well as a Noongar hat.



Term 4 is a <u>No Hat! No Play!</u> Term. Please make sure that your child has a hat to protect themselves from the harmful rays.

Kind Regards, Coolangarras Staff 2019